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Support SB 210.   

As someone who has seen politics change for more than 5 decades, I feel it is 

important to share this written testimony.  My point of view is most likely a popular 

perspective, considering the times today, in which we live.  By that, I mean that there 

is substantiated evidence that mail-in voting is easier to falsify that in-person voting.  

In fact, the overwhelming evidence is that in-person voting is the most secure.  And, 

in this age of identity theft and crime waves as never before, we need to ensure safer 

elections. 

Therefore, I urge support of SB 210 in Oregon. Thnk you. 


